Business Workshops

RECEIVED

DEC -4 202

TOWN CLERK

Town of Medway
Economic De velopment Committee

Please join members of the Medway Economic
Development Committee (EDC) and the town’s
new Economic Development Director, Claire
O'Neill, for an informal gathering of local
business to discuss the objectives and challenges
of doing business in Medway.

Light refreshments will be served

Ray Himmej, EDC Chalrman '

RSVP

Email: edc@townofmedway.org
Phone: 508 816 4089

155 Village Street
L Medway, MA 02053

. coneili@towndimedway.or



